CGAA Baseball Board Meeting January 2014

Attendance, Dave Weidner/ President, Dianne Janski/Budget Director, Director, / Rich Moen& Tom Tessman/Fields Director, Troy Arvin/ Registration Director, Shane Waterman/ In-House Director, Mary Nichols/Equipment Director, Jen Fick/ Communications, Adam Palodichuk/ Traveling Director

Absent members, Jeff Bearth /Tournament Director, Peter Schulte/ Umpire Director,

Dave Weidner called the meeting to order at 5:00p.m. November minutes motioned to approve, Shane seconded, all approved. Minutes posted on CGAA baseball website.

Dave

- CG baseball has a new logo this year. Example was at the meeting. Black jerseys this year. Pin stripped pants. (At a later date we voted on sleeves/ sleeve less. Majority wanted sleeves.)
- Adding Winter Works Outs whenever we can get the space reserved.
- Youth Service Berea is our storage for baseball, for next 3 years. Still have items at the pool.
- Uniform fitting Feb 16th at Winter Work Outs/ back room. (except 10's)
- People need to pay to on the spot for extra jerseys.
- Park Coaches, when are they holding baseball clinics for the coaches, need to set up some dates.

Jennie

- Look into advertising in Bulletin with softball/ Flyer?
- Information will be put on the Community Ed website regarding Baseball registration.

Dianne

- Budget stands at \$80,000
- Traveling Coaches need to register for tourneys, and pay. Reimbursement will follow once registered.

Troy

- Youth Expo Thursday, March 20th @ River Oaks Gold Course 5:00p.m.-7:00p.m.
- Paper registration, added \$15
- Link to register will be removed Monday, March 24^{th Late} fee added anytime after this date.
- Financial Aid closes Friday, Feb 28th

Shane

- Updated the website, all ready for registration.
- Minors will only have a Mon & Wed choice

- NGIN will have a place for coaches to record standings and scores.
- NGIN will make brackets for the tourneys
- Pitching Machines have been ordered for pitch ball
- In house is going to have different jerseys this year
- In House picture dates being set with Linhoff. Back up for rain, schools need to be booked.

Tom & Rich

- Need to measure out batting cages for nets
- Fields meeting is Monday, Feb 10th at the Hockey Arena.

Mary

- The following is a list of new equipment ordered for the 2014 season
- * 4 Pitching machines, First Aid kits, Foam balls, Plastic Balls, 4 Louville Slugger bats, 1 chalk machine, 5 tees, 2 sets of rubber bases, New Traveling bats 1 per team.

Adam

- Looking for recommendations on assistant coaches for the season.
- Coaches need to decide on Metro vs. Gopher league.
- 10's teams will be made after Winter Work Outs are complete.

Dave motioned to adjourn the meeting, Rich seconded, all approve. Meeting adjourned. Our next official meeting will take place Feb 2014.